
Alternate	Delegate	Report	

AWSC	–	August	19	&	20,	2016	

Since	we	last	were	together	in	May	for	our	Assembly,	I	have	traveled	to	Sarasota	and	conducted	a	Writing	
Workshop	in	District	12,	held	during	their	District	Meeting.		We	had	some	time	after	writing	for	sharing	about	
the	experience	and	so	many	members	shared	positive	things	that	happened	during	that	hour	of	writing.		I’m	
glad	to	announce	that	we	have	had	20	more	writings	for	The	Forum	and	1	more	for	the	Daily	Reader	on	
Diversity,	(and	there	still	coming	in)!!		As	I	shared	with	District	12,	I	do	not	have	to	be	present	for	you	to	have	a	
Writing	Workshop.		I	suggested	to	them	that	they	could	do	this	in	their	own	Al-Anon	Family	Group,	before,	
during	or	after	a	meeting.		Just	ask	me	and	I	will	provide	you	with	all	the	information	and	Guidelines	you	need.		
You	can	also	get	on	the	WSO	website	and	send	one	in	online,	in	the	comfort	of	your	own	home,	sitting	in	your	
recliner,	in	your	underwear…if	you	want!!		I	had	a	great	time	with	District	12	and	they	even	took	me	out	for	
lunch	afterwards.		Thanks	Theresa	for	inviting	me!		I	will	come	to	your	District	if	you	ask	and	we	can	find	a	
date	that	works	into	my	schedule.	

Info	about	The	Forum:	

• June	2016,	pg	24	–	Is	Melanie	A.	from	FL(N)?		Please	let	me	know.	
• July	2016,	pg	20	–	Results	from	2016	Alateen	Survey	
• Aug	2016,	pg	20-21	–	Info	on	What	is	a	‘Conference	Summary’	
• Aug	2016,	pg	32-33	–	A	reprint	of	2006	Concept	Eight	–	The	Forum	needs	more	Concept	sharings	
• Aug	2016,	pg	9	–	Is	Robin	T.	from	FL(N)?		Please	let	me	know.	
• Remember	when	submitting	a	writing	for	The	Forum	to	put	FL(N)	after	your	name	–	THANK	YOU!	
• For	the	past	several	months	The	Forum	has	been	including	writings	of	how	certain	CAL	has	helped	you	

in	your	recovery.		Aug	2016	–	pg	27	–	Did	you	grow	up	in	an	alcoholic	home?		Please	share	how	
Alateen-Hope	for	Children	of	Alcholics	(B-3)	or	From	Survival	to	Recovery	(B-21)	have	helped	you	
recover	from	the	effects	of	someone	else’s	drinking.		Send	your	sharings	by	Oct	1.	

• Subscriptions	for	The	Forum	are	increasing!!		Has	your	AFG	sent	in	their	order	form	and	$11	to	
continue	getting	the	Group	copy?	

Just	a	reminder	to	DR’s,	please	bring	a	Red	Light	Green	Light	question	with	you	to	AWSC.		I	will	be	meeting	
with	District	11	DR	(Susan	Metcalf)	to	pick	3	questions	we	will	use	and	then	we	will	need	3	Districts	to	
volunteer	to	research	the	questions	and	present	that	research	at	Fall	Assembly.			

Looking	forward	to	seeing	everyone	at	AWSC	and	continuing	our	work	in	Area	9	together!!	

Participation	is	the	key	to	Harmony	

Jill	O.,	Alternate	Delegate	

	

	


